From: STEWART, Tom

To: Ron Green; E Clerks
Subject: [External] OR06/22 - planned mixed use development on Hespler
Date: Tuesday, September 27, 2022 11:33:22 AM

Mme Mayor, City Council, Ms Green,

Thanks again for the opportunity to speak before you this morning on this important matter.

In response to questions raised during our call, we wanted to confirm the following:

Presently, we operate our 2 plants (1139 and 1261 Industrial Road) from 6a.m. to 7:30p m.,S days a week, but we
can have trucking activity beyond those hours including weekends.

I confirm there are no big stacks, the noise we create through normal permitted industrial activity, like beeping
forklifts and other vehicles, pressure release valves opening to release pressure, etc.. will remain.

We fill cylinders with industrial and medical grade gases like oxygen, nitrogen and propane..

We remain at your disposal to answer any other questions you may have..

Respectfully,

Tom Stewart
Directeur, gestion des risques et immobilier | Manager, Risk Management & Real Estate

www.airliquide.ca
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